
         COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 21 February 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions here: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

IMPOUNDING OF VEHICLES
Council impounded the following vehicles 
in accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local 
Government Act 1989.
Boat & Home-made Boat Trailer picked up from 
Inverloch-Venus Bay Road, Tarwin Lower (1 
November 2023).
Colour: Black
Year: Unknown
Holden Sedan picked up from Stanley Street, 
Toora (13 October 2023).
Colour: Maroon
Year: 1999
Registration Number: N/A 	
Engine Number:	6H8VTL69HXL483050
Unless the vehicles are collected and relevant fees 
paid within 14 days of the date of this notice, the 
vehicles will be offered for sale to the public.

For enquiries, please contact Council’s Community 
Safety team on 5662 9200 during office hours.
REQUEST FOR TENDER

Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/378 – Shingler Street Leongatha, Road 
Rehabilitation

Tenders close at 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 13 
February 2023. 

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

The Future of Coal Creek 
The future of Coal Creek Community 
Park and Museum is now up for 
discussion!
At the final Council meeting for 2023, 
the Coal Creek Discussion Paper was 
endorsed for community feedback. 
The Discussion Paper outlines the 
Parks current situation, including key 
issues, strategic planning and proposes 
potential options for the future to get the 
conversation started.
South Gippsland Shire Council 
encourages residents, visitors and 
stakeholders to share thoughtful 
feedback about what is currently 
working well at the Park, areas for 
improvement and a direction for its 
future. 
To provide in-person feedback, Council will 

be holding pop-ups at the following events: 
•	 Friday 2 February (12 noon to 

3.00pm) – Leongatha (near Memorial 
Hall)

•	 Friday 2 February (5.30pm to 8.30pm) 
– Korumburra (Coal Creek)

•	 Saturday 17 February (9.00am to 
12 noon) – Foster (Prom Country 
Farmers’ Market)

•	 Saturday 24 February (9.00am to 12 
noon) – Mirboo North (Mirboo North 
Market) 

To read the discussion paper and 
contribute to the survey online, please 
visit:  
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
Feedback will be accepted until 31 
March 2024.   

Attention all artists and artist collectives!

As part of the 50-year anniversary celebrations happening 
at Coal Creek Community Park and Museum, we are inviting 
artists to respond to the theme of ‘What will South Gippsland 
or the World look like in 50 years?’

The opportunity will not only showcase your work to an array 
of residents and visitors alike, but also provide a chance to be 
selected for the People’s Choice Award. 

The work/object with the most votes will give its maker/s a 
membership or renewal to an arts organisation or network up 
to the value of $300.

To fi nd further details of this rare arts opportunity and make a 
submission, head to:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/coalcreek50

Hurry! Expressions of Interest close Wednesday 14 February.  

50 Years of Coal Creek
Exhibition Opportunity


